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I am a retired teacher from California.  I was shocked to see that the school’s 

curriculum is not posted online for parents (or anyone for that matter ).  I can’t 

imagine a good reason why that should not be available at the touch of a keystroke.  

It would be easy for the schools to do and easy for busy parents to access.  

Transparency is a good thing.  Please vote yes on SB 409. 


